
 

 

    

 

                                                                                       

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
In partnership with Akron Children’s Hospital, Health Heroes, Inc will be offering the TDaP & 
Meningitis vaccination clinics in Warren City Schools on MAY 17, 2021.These vaccinations 
are REQUIRED for school enrollment by the State of Ohio.   
 
Who should get TDaP and/or Meningitis vaccinations?  

• All upcoming 7th graders (both TDaP & Meningitis vaccinations are required) 

• All upcoming 12th graders (Meningitis vaccinations are required, 2nd dose) 

• Any 8th - 12th grade students who have not yet received these vaccinations  
 
What does your child/children need to do to participate? 

• Parent consent form filled out COMPLETELY and signed (if student requires both, 
then he/she will need to mark the boxes on top of form for each type of vaccination) 

• Consents Must have All INSURANCE information filled out, including the 
Member ID, if the child has insurance.  If no insurance, please mark appropriate 

box. 

• Please check with your child’s physician’s office, if unsure if these Vaccines are 
needed. 

 
It is very important that you return your consent form(s) to your student’s school no later than 
May 12, 2021.  This helps us secure the vaccine for your student(s).   

 
Who is Health Heroes, Inc.? 

At Health Heroes, we specialize in on-site vaccination clinics. Vaccines are provided at a NO 
Out- Of- Pocket expense to students. We will bill both Medicaid and private insurance; 
however, we never bill students or parents for any out-of-pocket expenses or 
deductibles.  Qualifying uninsured students can be given the vaccine, free of charge.  

Although student participation is voluntary, these vaccinations are required for school entry by 
your state. 
 
If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact Health Heroes 330 573-6864.  
For further information you can also visit our website at www.healthherousa.com.   
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Brooke Harris      Michele Wilmoth, MSN, RN, LSN, NCSN 
Project Manager     Director of School Health Services        
                                                                            Akron Children’s Hospital 
Liberty Duke, CEO                                                        
HNH Immunizations/Health Heroes Inc                                   

School Heath Services 

http://www.healthherousa.com/


 

 

 


